
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem: Reform projects always start strange, but people
quickly accept and support them

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of the National State Powers Alliance, met a gathering of the

organizational leaders of Al-Hikma National Movement in Balad District within the framework of

his tour in Saladin Province, on Monday, July 26, 2021. H.E. stressed that reform projects

always start bizarre, but gradually people accept them and adopt them and they become among

their priorities.

His Eminence reiterated that Al-Hikma Project is a national youth project that aims to redress

the youth and that their political representation must be appropriate with their population

size. Paying attention to them is paying attention to the whole of society. H.E. reiterated

that the movement is adhered to the slogan “A people we do not serve, we do not deserve to

represent” and stressed the importance of serving the people as the philosophy of the existence

of Al-Hikma National Movement, and indicated the necessity of being convinced with the project

as a condition to convince people, and called on the organizations to be patient with the

defamation campaigns because it is a reality experienced by all the reform movements in Iraq.


